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Norwood was a very festive place to be in the month of December. Our
school spirit was on display for the 12 days of Christmas, we had a big
turnout for Family Movie Night  and we witnessed the return of our
Winter Concert. Thank you to Mrs. Olsen for the countless hours of
preparation.  I was so proud of the performances by each class, the
choir and the band.

Happy New Year to all of our Norwood Families! I hope that everyone
enjoyed the holiday season and is returning to school full of
excitement for what the new year will bring.

Warm Regards,

C Saunders



Upcoming Events:

Norwood News

NORWOOD SCHOOL
CONSOLIDATION MEETING

THE BOARD HAS APPROVED THREE
MOTIONS TO INITIATE A CONSULTATION
PROCESS REGARDING 
SCHOOL CONSOLIDATION AND 
RECONFIGURATION.

YOUR OPINIONS ARE IMPORTANT TO US,
AND WE WELCOME YOUR ACTIVE
PARTICIPATION. IF YOU WISH TO ATTEND
THE NORWOOD SCHOOL CONSULTATION
ON JANUARY 24 AT 6:00 PM, PLEASE SIGN
UP ON THE WETASKIWIN REGIONAL PUBLIC
SCHOOLS WEBSITE.

JANUARY 19 - HOT LUNCH ORDERS
DUE

JANUARY 23 - PARENT COUNCIL 
MEETING @ 6 PM

JANUARY 24 - SCHOOL
CONSOLIDATION
 MEETING @ 6PM IN THE GYM

JANUARY 25 - PIZZA HOT LUNCH

JANUARY 30  - END OF QUARTER 2

FEBRUARY 3  - FAMILY SKI NIGHT@ 
GWYNNE VALLEY SKI HILL

FEBRUARY 5TH - QUARTER 2 REPORT
ACCESSIBLE ON POWERSCHOOL



NEWS 

Parent Council

Contact Information

Dates to Know
 
Jan. 23- Parent Council
Meeting @ 6:00pm
Feb. 3 - Family Ski Night
Feb. 26 & 27 - Casino

January News

Follow us  on: 
Facebook ‘Parents
of Norwood School
Society’ 

& Instagram -
@norwoodschool
parentcouncil

WE HAD SOME GREAT FUNDRAISERS HAPPEN THE
FIRST HALF OF OUR SCHOOL YEAR. THE NORWOOD
FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT PARENT COUNCIL
CONCESSION WAS A GREAT ADDITION TO OUR
MOVIE NIGHT. WE RAISED $134.55 THAT WILL BE
ABLE TO GO TOWARDS SUPPORTING THE STUDENTS
AND STAFF AT NORWOOD SCHOOL! WE WOULD
LIKE TO THANK THE STAFF MEMBERS AND PARENT
COUNCIL FOR ORGANIZING THIS FUN EVENT.
ADDITIONALLY, THANK YOU TO REMILLE
VANDERBURG FOR THE DONATION OF THE
DELICIOUS HOMEMADE COOKIES, THANK YOU TO
WILFS ELECTRIC LTD. FOR THE DONATION OF THE
POP AND CHOCOLATES, AND THANK YOU TO FCSS
FOR THE USE OF THE BLOW UP SCREEN. 

OUR ‘BEST SEAT IN THE HOUSE’ FUNDRAISER RAISED
$427! THANK YOU TO ALL WHO DONATED AND
SHOWED SUPPORT FOR OUR SCHOOL! A BIG THANK
YOU TO KEN’S FURNITURE WHO SPONSORED THIS
EVENT FOR US. 

OUR MCDONALDS HOT LUNCH WAS A BIG HIT WITH
OUR STUDENTS. WE SOLD A TOTAL OF 102 ORDERS.
WE ARE EXCITED TO DO MITCHELL’S CAFE AGAIN IN
JANUARY AND OTHER LOCAL RESTAURANTS IN THE
UPCOMING MONTHS.
STAYED TUNED FOR MORE AWESOME AND
CREATIVE FUNDRAISERS HAPPENING NEXT MONTH
AND INTO SPRING! 



Individual Pepperoni Pizza $7

Individual HawaiianPizza $7

Individual Cheese Pizza $7

 

Hot Lunch is  an optional
purchase that must be
made online.

Please log into the parent
portal to purchase a hot
lunch for your student. 

Students should still bring
their daily snacks and
drink.

HOT LUNCH -THURSDAY, JANUARY 25TH

ORDERS DUE ON  

  FRIDAY JANUARY
19, 2024 

PARENT
COUNCIL



EQUIPMENT RENTAL RATES
EVENINGS SKI & BOARD

ADULTS $ 22.00
13 - 17 YEARS $ 22.00
7 - 12 YEARS $ 22.00
4 - 6 YEARS $ 11.00

UNDER 4 $ 11.00
65 & OVER $ 22.00

Norwood

Family

Ski Night
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 3RD @

GYWNNE VALLEY
SKI HILL

6-9 PM

WE RENTED A SKI HILL!
NORWOOD FAMILIES AND FRIENDS

ARE INVITED TO  ENJOY  AN
EVENING OF SKIING OR

SNOWBOARDING AT GWYNNE
VALLEY SKI HILL (JUST 10 MINUTES
FROM WETASKWIN). THERE IS NO

CHARGE FOR LIFT TICKETS,
EQUIPMENT RENTAL RATES ARE

LISTED BELOW.

PARENT
COUNCIL



PARENT COUNCIL IS EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE OUR LITTLE CAESARS
FUNDRAISER!

WEBSITE: WWW.PIZZAKIT.CA

CLICK: “PRODUCTS” THEN “SHOP”
ENTER FUNDRAISER ID: 436521

ADD SELLER'S (CHILDS) NAME WHEN PROMPTED.
***PICKUP WILL BE AVAILABLE THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 12TH, MORE PRECISE

INFORMATION TO FOLLOW.***

 ORDER FORMS AND CASH ARE ALSO ACCEPTABLE. ORDER FORMS WILL BE AT
THE OFFICE STARTING MONDAY JANUARY 15TH. ONLINE ORDERS ARE DUE THE

EVENING OF SUNDAY JANUARY 28TH, PAPER ORDERS ARE DUE MONDAY
JANUARY 29TH.

SHARE OUR FUNDRAISER ON YOUR SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES TO ACCESS MORE
PARTICIPATION. SHARE WITH FAMILY AND FRIENDS SO WE CAN REACH OUR

GOAL OF SELLING 100 KITS!

 NORWOOD SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL USES FUNDS FROM FUNDRAISERS TO
HELP COVER COSTS OF NEW GYM EQUIPMENT, MUSICAL INSTRUMENTS, FIELD

TRIPS, AND OTHER SCHOOL WISH LIST ITEMS. YOUR PARTICIPATION AND
SUPPORT IN OUR FUNDRAISING EFFORTS IS GREATLY APPRECIATED.

 IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT
NORWOODPARENTCOUNCIL@GMAIL.COM OR JILL SCHATSCHNEIDER

DIRECTLY AT 780 839 8175 (TEXT OR CALL). 



 

Parents of Norwood School Society 

PRESENTS OUR… 
LITTLE CAESARS FUNDRAISER! 
TIME TO GET YOUR FAVOURITE LITTLE CAESARS PIZZA, 
BREADS, AND COOKIES! 
LAST DAY TO ORDER ONLINE IS SUNDAY JANUARY 28TH. 
USE THE QR CODE TO PURCHASE WITH A CREDIT CARD. 
OR 

GO TO WWW.PIZZAKIT.CA UNDER THE PRODUCTS TAB CLICK ON SHOP
 FOR KITS. CLICK ON PURCHASE AND SUPPORT LOCAL FUNDRAISER THEN ENTER FUNDRAISER ID 436521 
AT CHECKOUT ENTER THE PLAYER’S NAME IN THE SELLER’S NAME FIELD ITEMS DELIVERED ON WEEK OF FEBRUARY 12TH
 



TICKETS FOR THIS PERFORMANCE ARE FREE. CALL
780-608-2922 TO RESERVE YOUR TICKETS!


